
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org
Subject: School’s Back from Summer!

Date: August 19, 2020 at 6:29 PM
To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

FALL ENRICHMENT DAY PROGRAM HAS BEGUN!

Our Fall Enrichment Program is in full swing and we have teamed up with the

Burbank Unified School District to help our students adapt to virtual learning.

Currently, we have five locations, Bret Harte Elementary, Stevenson Elementary, the

Main Club and Peyton Grismer and Elmwood which are Burbank Housing

Corporation sites, for our members to attend full day programming, which includes

virtual learning and enrichment programs. These programs consist of STEM, Art,

Career and College Readiness, Leadership and Outdoor Recreation

Activities. We also provide supervision and technical support to members with their

distance learning, and provide class/homework assistance and healthy snacks.

To learn more, CLICK HERE
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PARENTS FALL INFO SESSION AND Q&A NEXT
WEDNESDAY!!

We will be hosting another Q&A zoom meeting on Wednesday, August 26, 2020 at

6:30 pm. If you would like to join our Q&A, The credentials are below.   

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84931935130?

pwd=ZnZaREVsMjRzZWRtZTJhL3ZoaURaUT09

Meeting ID: 849 3193 5130

Passcode: 266626

One tap mobile

+16699006833,,84931935130#,,,,,,0#,,266626# US (San Jose)

+12532158782,,84931935130#,,,,,,0#,,266626# US (Tacoma)

Dial by your location

+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)

+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)

+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York)

+1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

Meeting ID: 849 3193 5130

Passcode: 266626
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Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kdqNWpOZq9

 BACK TO SCHOOL FAIR

This weekend, the Burbank Nonprofit Coalition held their annual Back to School Fair.

Each year, the Burbank Nonprofit Coalition gives away backpacks full of school

supplies to low income families to help prepare the students for a successful school

year. With the help of Burbank Housing Corp., South Hills Church, the Burbank

YMCA, the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley, Kids Community

Dental Clinic, Burbank Temporary Aid Center and Logix Federal Credit Union, we

were able to provide 500 backpacks of school supplies and important parent

information to qualifying families. We would like to thank all of our community

partners for throwing this wonderful event!
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VISIT MICHAELS

School might look a little different this semester, but the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank

and GEV will do whatever it takes to ensure all kids have equal access to resources

in a creative and inclusive environment. This month we are teaming up with Michaels

in Burbank and Glendale to help provide Art and School supplies for all club

members. Visit the Michaels at the Empire Center or the Michaels in Glendale on

Glendale Blvd. and purchase art supplies from the school bus fixture now through

8/29/2020 and drop them off at checkout. All donated supplies will go directly to the

Boys & Girls Club pf Burbank and GEV.

A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU TO THE FIREWORK
FOUNDATION!!

Last summer, Katy Perry and The FireWork Foundation held an unforgettable camp

experience for our club members. Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 this summer, camp

could not happen, but Katy and the Firework Foundation did not want to end the

summer without reconnecting with our BGC club members.
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In lieu of the summer camp experience, the Firework Foundation held a very special

Grab-N-Go event at Logix Federal Credit Union last Friday. 32 club families received

shoes from the Katy Perry collection, that were designed by BGC club members last

summer at Camp Fire Work. In addition to shoes, members received a tablet,

headsets and free ice cream. Angela and Shannon from The FireWork Foundation,

and volunteers from last year’s camp were all on deck to help spread the joy at this

Grab-N-Go event. We would like to sincerely thank Katy, Angela, Shannon, and the

entire team at The FireWork Foundation for this event and their constant support! We

would also like to give a shout out to Logix Federal Credit Union for hosting the

event!

BURBANK HOUSING CORP MODERATE INCOME WAITING
LIST NOW OPEN!

Please see the above flyer.
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KEEP ON SMILING!!!

Because all schools have moved to 100% virtual learning for Fall, the club is

committed to offer all day programming designed to complement the course

curriculum of all of our members from multiple school districts. In addition to meeting

all the academic needs, we will also provide healthy meals. And, we are following all

public health guidelines for cleaning, social distancing and personal protection. WE

NEED YOUR HELP!

We need to raise $400,000 to keep our doors open so we can continue to serve kids

every day all day and be the virtual learning hub that they need.

Our Club is committed to our members and their families to do WHATEVER IT

TAKES TO BUILD GREAT FUTURES. For many of our members, tech access,

homework help and healthy meals are only provided through the Club. Please

consider a donation to our Club to help us supply healthy meals, program supplies,

technology and cleaning supplies.

 

Please visit www.bgcburbank.org/smile/ to join us for National Smile Week today!!!

For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please 

CLICK HERE
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